2009 Hyundai Azera Manual
Getting the books 2009 Hyundai Azera Manual now is not type of inspiring means. You could not by yourself going subsequent to ebook stock or library or borrowing from
your contacts to right to use them. This is an categorically simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online publication 2009 Hyundai Azera Manual can be
one of the options to accompany you taking into consideration having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. take on me, the e-book will completely spread you new situation to read. Just invest little period to entry this on-line message 2009
Hyundai Azera Manual as competently as review them wherever you are now.
Book stylishly shows you everything you might want to know about the history of
the automobile. With stunning visual images and over 2,000 cars featured, the
evolution of the car is tracked from decade to decade and across international
borders, from India's Ambassador to Italy's Alfa Romeo. Ever wondered how Porsche
and Chevrolet became household names? Discover the stories behind the men and the
machines that created the most famous marques and take a virtual tour of the
anatomy of iconic cars from each era. If you love cars, then you'll love this The Car Book is simply a must-have title for all car enthusiasts.
Car Mary Walton 1997 Traces the development of the 1996 Ford Taurus, and describes
the interactions between designers, engineers, marketers, accountants, and
manufacturing staff
Operations Management Roberta S. Russell 2009 Featuring an ideal balance of
managerial issues and quantitative techniques, this introduction to operations
management keeps pace with current innovations and issues in the field. It
presents the concepts clearly and logically, showing readers how OM relates to
real business. The new edition also integrates the experiences of a real company
throughout each chapter to clearly illustrate the concepts. Readers will find
brief discussions on how the company manages areas such as inventory and
forecasting to provide a real-world perspective.
The Turbine Pilot's Flight Manual Gregory Neal Brown 2001-03-01 Extensive
animation and clear narration highlight this first-of-its-kind CD-ROM. It shows
all major systems of jet and turboprop aircraft and how they work. Ideal for selfinstruction, classroom instruction or just the curious at heart.
How to Restore Volkswagen Beetle Jim Tyler 2004-08-27 "Your complete guide to all
aspects of restoration including chassis, body, engine, suspension, steering,
brakes, electrical equipment, interior trim and exterior trim"--Page 4 of cover.
Como Mantener Tu Volkswagen Vivo John Muir 1980-10-01
Modifying and Tuning Fiat/Lancia Twin-Cam Engines Guy Croft 1996 Modifying and
Tuning Fiat/Lancia Twin-Cam Engines Guy Croft. Subtitled: The Guy Croft Workshop
Manual. Through the pages of this exhaustively detailed manual of engine
modification, preparation and tuning, Guy Croft has made available his years of
experience atthe sharp end of engine development to all users of ItalyÆs most
famous and versatile production en gine. Guy provides a clear and detailed
explanation of the fundamentals of high-performance engine tuning. Invaluable to
anyone seeking the ultimate from their car, whatever the source of its engine!
Hdbd., 8 1/2"x 1 3/4", 256 pgs., 7+ b&w drawings & ill.
Auto Repair For Dummies Deanna Sclar 2019-01-07 Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd
Edition (9781119543619) was previously published as Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd
Edition (9780764599026). While this version features a new Dummies cover and
design, the content is the same as the prior release and should not be considered
a new or updated product. The top-selling auto repair guide--400,000 copies sold-now extensively reorganized and updated Forty-eight percent of U.S. households
perform at least some automobile maintenance on their own, with women now
accounting for one third of this $34 billion automotive do-it-yourself market. For
new or would-be do-it-yourself mechanics, this illustrated how-to guide has long
been a must and now it's even better. A complete reorganization now puts relevant
repair and maintenance information directly after each automotive system overview,

Electric Motor Maintenance and Troubleshooting Augie Hand 2002-03-22 "There is a
definite need for this book" - Chuck Yung (technical Support Specialist,
Electrical Apparatus Service, Association, Inc.) *Gives an overview of each motor
type's components and operation *Supplies troubleshooting procedures, which make
concepts crystal-clear and review questions at the end of each chapter to drive
the concepts home *Covers essential safety issues
Kelley Blue Book April - June 2009 Used Car Guide 2009-03 Includes retail data on
domestic and imported cars, trucks, and vans; acceptable mileage ranges; and costs
of specific optional factory features.
Mergent International Manual 2009
Tall Life Dr Sam Lochner Phd 2016-05-24 This is a book for tall people, those who
relate to them, and anyone interested in height in general. Being tall coincides
with considerable professional, athletic, and social benefits. Yet there are also
some problems, and these raise some questions. For instance, if longer levers and
more cells really are behind increased risk of injuries and cancer, then how is it
that giraffes get by? And why is it that society reveres tall stature but then
compromises our safety with cramped cars and other things? And, as tall women
might be pondering, where have all the tall, dark, and handsome men gone? Lastly,
what can be done about all this? These questions and more will all be answered by
a tall protagonist over eight chapters: Evolution, Scaling, Spine, Manufactured,
Ergonomics, Growth, Longevity, and Society.
Kiplinger's Personal Finance 2009-03 The most trustworthy source of information
available today on savings and investments, taxes, money management, home
ownership and many other personal finance topics.
Design Engineering Manual Mike Tooley 2009-10-30 Design Engineering Manual offers
a practical guide to the key principles of design engineering. It features a
compilation of extracts from several books within the range of Design Engineering
books in the Elsevier collection. The book is organized into 11 sections.
Beginning with a review of the processes of product development and design, the
book goes on to describe systematic ways of choosing materials and processes. It
details the properties of modern metallic alloys including commercial steels, cast
irons, superalloys, titanium alloys, structural intermetallic compounds, and
aluminum alloys. The book explains the human/system interface; procedures to
assess the risks associated with job and task characteristics; and environmental
factors that may be encountered at work and affect behavior. Product liability and
safety rules are discussed. The final section on design techniques introduces the
design process from an inventors perspective to a more formal model called total
design. It also deals with the behavior of plastics that influence the application
of practical and complex engineering equations and analysis in the design of
products. Provides a single-source of critical information to the design engineer,
saving time and therefore money on a particular design project Presents both the
fundamentals and advanced topics and also the latest information in key aspects of
the design process Examines all aspects of the design process in one concise and
accessible volume
Kiplinger's Personal Finance 2009
The Car Book DK 2011-05-02 The definitive visual history of the automobile The Car
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making it much easier to find hands-on fix-it instructions. Author Deanna Sclar
has updated systems and repair information throughout, eliminating discussions of
carburetors and adding coverage of hybrid and alternative fuel vehicles. She's
also revised schedules for tune-ups and oil changes, included driving tips that
can save on maintenance and repair costs, and added new advice on troubleshooting
problems and determining when to call in a professional mechanic. For anyone who
wants to save money on car repairs and maintenance, this book is the place to
start. Deanna Sclar (Long Beach, CA), an acclaimed auto repair expert and consumer
advocate, has contributed to the Los Angeles Times and has been interviewed on the
Today show, NBC Nightly News, and other television programs.
Veja 2009
Automotive Electricity Joseph Beretta 2013-03-04 Since the beginning of the
century, electrical goods have invaded our everyday lives. Now, electric power is
coming to be seen as a solution to the pollution caused by cars. While this
transition has remained very slow during the last ten years, it has been
accelerating as the statutory constraints and needs of the market have changed.
Even if the electric car itself fails to dominate the market, electric traction is
taking an important place in our drive to move away from gas-powered vehicles.
Another solution, hybrid vehicles, combine two sources of energy (electric and
chemical), reducing the global consumption of fossil fuels. Fuel cell vehicles are
also one of the most promising technologies for the future, with the capacity to
use any fuel - hydrogen being the ideal fuel ecologically, but constrained by
infrastructure and storage issues. This book explores all these different
solutions for moving our vehicles from fossil fuel consumption to new, more
environmentally-friendly power sources.
Matt Keegan Matt Keegan 2016 This is the first significant publication to explore
the output of Matt Keegan, the New York-based artist known for his work across
mediums, as well as independent publishing including the acclaimed editioned art
journal North Drive Press. This monograph expands on a recent solo exhibition by
the artist at Rogaland Kunstsenter; Stavanger, Norway, titled "Portable Document
Format." The show was organized as an idiosyncratic retrospective, with Keegan
remaking sculptures dating from 2006 to 2015, initially fabricated in Sheetrock
and steel, in cardboard. Like the exhibition, the publication serves both as a
project and a reference for the artist's work. Essays by Tom McDonough and John
Miller theorize Keegan's production, while interviews with Sara VanDerBeek and
Anna Craycroft underscore the artist's ongoing engagement with his peer group.
Furthered by contributions from colleagues Uri Aran, Leslie Hewitt and James
Richards, situated alongside full-color installation photos and reproductions of
work from the past decade, Matt Keegan: OR provides a solid introduction and
layered overview of the artist's multifarious practice.
Ford 351 Cleveland Engines George Reid 2013 Ford's 351 Cleveland was designed to
be a 'mid-sized' V-8 engine, and was developed for higher performance use upon its
launch in late 1969 for the 1970 models. This unique design proved itself under
the hood of Ford's Mustang, among other high performance cars. The Cleveland
engine addressed the major shortcoming of the Windsor engines that preceded it,
namely cylinder head air flow. The Windsor engines just couldn't be built at the
time to compete effectively with the strongest GM and Mopar small blocks
offerings, and the Cleveland engine was the answer to that problem. Unfortunately,
the Cleveland engine was introduced at the end of Detroit's muscle car era, and
the engine, in pure Cleveland form, was very short lived. It did continue on as a
low compression passenger car and truck engine in the form of the 351M and 400M,
which in their day, offered little in the way of excitement. Renewed enthusiasm in
this engine has spawned an influx of top-quality new components that make building
or modifying these engines affordable. This new book reviews the history and
variations of the 351 Cleveland and Ford's related engines, the 351M and 400M.
Basic dimensions and specifications of each engine, along with tips for
identifying both design differences and casting number(s) are shown. In addition
to this, each engine's strong points and areas of concern are described in detail.
Written with high performance in mind, both traditional power tricks and methods
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to increase efficiency of these specific engines are shared. With the influx of
aftermarket parts, especially excellent cylinder heads, the 351 Cleveland as well
as the 351M and 400M cousins are now seen as great engines to build. This book
will walk you through everything you need to know to build a great street or
competition engine based in the 351 Cleveland platform.
Kiplinger's Personal Finance Magazine 2009
Automotive Engineering International 2007
Proceedings of the International Conference on Information Systems Design and
Intelligent Applications 2012 (India 2012) held in Visakhapatnam, India, January
2012 Suresh Chandra Satapathy 2011-12-14 This volume contains the papers presented
at INDIA-2012: International conference on Information system Design and
Intelligent Applications held on January 5-7, 2012 in Vishakhapatnam, India. This
conference was organized by Computer Society of India (CSI), Vishakhapatnam
chapter well supported by Vishakhapatnam Steel, RINL, Govt of India. It contains
108 papers contributed by authors from six different countries across four
continents. These research papers mainly focused on intelligent applications and
various system design issues. The papers cover a wide range of topics of computer
science and information technology discipline ranging from image processing, data
base application, data mining, grid and cloud computing, bioinformatics among many
others. The various intelligent tools like swarm intelligence, artificial
intelligence, evolutionary algorithms, bio-inspired algorithms have been applied
in different papers for solving various challenging IT related problems.
Advanced Electric Drive Vehicles Ali Emadi 2014-10-24 Electrification is an
evolving paradigm shift in the transportation industry toward more efficient,
higher performance, safer, smarter, and more reliable vehicles. There is in fact a
clear trend to move from internal combustion engines (ICEs) to more integrated
electrified powertrains. Providing a detailed overview of this growing area,
Advanced Electric Drive Vehicles begins with an introduction to the automotive
industry, an explanation of the need for electrification, and a presentation of
the fundamentals of conventional vehicles and ICEs. It then proceeds to address
the major components of electrified vehicles—i.e., power electronic converters,
electric machines, electric motor controllers, and energy storage systems. This
comprehensive work: Covers more electric vehicles (MEVs), hybrid electric vehicles
(HEVs), plug-in hybrid electric vehicles (PHEVs), range-extended electric vehicles
(REEVs), and all-electric vehicles (EVs) including battery electric vehicles
(BEVs) and fuel cell vehicles (FCVs) Describes the electrification technologies
applied to nonpropulsion loads, such as power steering and air-conditioning
systems Discusses hybrid battery/ultra-capacitor energy storage systems, as well
as 48-V electrification and belt-driven starter generator systems Considers
vehicle-to-grid (V2G) interface and electrical infrastructure issues, energy
management, and optimization in advanced electric drive vehicles Contains numerous
illustrations, practical examples, case studies, and challenging questions and
problems throughout to ensure a solid understanding of key concepts and
applications Advanced Electric Drive Vehicles makes an ideal textbook for seniorlevel undergraduate or graduate engineering courses and a user-friendly reference
for researchers, engineers, managers, and other professionals interested in
transportation electrification.
Yamaha YZF-R1 1998-2003 Penton Staff 2000-05-24 Yamaha YZF-R1 1998-2003
Lithium-Ion Batteries: Basics and Applications Reiner Korthauer 2018-08-07 The
handbook focuses on a complete outline of lithium-ion batteries. Just before
starting with an exposition of the fundamentals of this system, the book gives a
short explanation of the newest cell generation. The most important elements are
described as negative / positive electrode materials, electrolytes, seals and
separators. The battery disconnect unit and the battery management system are
important parts of modern lithium-ion batteries. An economical, faultless and
efficient battery production is a must today and is represented with one chapter
in the handbook. Cross-cutting issues like electrical, chemical, functional safety
are further topics. Last but not least standards and transportation themes are the
final chapters of the handbook. The different topics of the handbook provide a
2/4

Downloaded from admin.aiacompanystore.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

good knowledge base not only for those working daily on electrochemical energy
storage, but also to scientists, engineers and students concerned in modern
battery systems.
The Power Report 2006 J.D. Power and Associates automotive journal.
Electric Motor Maintenance and Troubleshooting, 2nd Edition Augie Hand 2011-06-13
A fully up-to-date, hands-on guide to electric motors Keep electric motors running
at peak performance! Electric Motor Maintenance and Troubleshooting, Second
Edition explains in detail how all types of AC and DC motors work. Essential for
anyone who needs to buy, install, troubleshoot, maintain, or repair small to
industrial-size electric motors, this practical guide contains new information on
three-phase motors along with coverage of the latest test instruments. Drawing on
his more than 40 years of experience working with electric motors, expert author
Augie Hand provides a wealth of tested procedures to pinpoint and correct any kind
of issue. He'll help you decide whether to replace a motor, take it offline for
repair, or repair it in place--decisions that can reduce down time. End-of-chapter
questions reinforce the material covered in the book. Quickly and accurately
diagnose electric motor problems and find effective solutions with help from this
fully updated classic. Electric Motor Maintenance and Troubleshooting, Second
Edition covers: Troubleshooting and testing DC machines AC electric motor theory
Single-phase motors Three-phase induction motors Troubleshooting less common
motors, including synchronous, two-speed one-winding, and multispeed Test
instruments and services
Honda Accord 1994-1997 John Haynes 1999-01-07 There is a Haynes manual for most
popular domestic and import cars, trucks, and motorcycles. By conducting complete
tear-downs and rebuilds, the Haynes staff has discovered all the problems owners
will find in rebuilding or repairing their vehicle. Documenting the process in
hundreds of illustrations and clear step-by-step instructions makes every expert
tip easy to follow. From simple maintenance to trouble-shooting and complete
engine rebuilds, it's easy with Haynes.
BMW 5 Series (E39) Service Manual 1997-2002, Volume 2: 525i, 528i, 530i, 540i,
Sedan, Sport Wagon Robert Bently Publishers 2003-10-01 The ultimate service
manuals! Bentley manuals are the only comprehensive, single source of service
information and specifications available for BMW cars. These manuals provide the
highest level of clarity and completeness for all service and repair procedures.
Enthusiasts, do-it-yourselfers, and professional technicians will appreciate the
quality of photographs and illustrations, theory of operation, and accurate stepby-step instructions. If you are looking for better understanding of your BMW,
look no further than Bentley. Even if you do not repair your own vehicle,
knowledge of its internal workings will help you when discussing repairs and
maintenance with your professional automotive technician. This Bentley Manual is
the only comprehensive, single source of service information and specifications
available specifically for BMW 5 Series from 1997 to 2002. The aim throughout this
manual has been simplicity, clarity and completeness, with practical explanations,
step-by-step procedures and accurate specifications. Whether you are a
professional or a do-it-yourself BMW owner, this manual will help you understand,
care for and repair your E39 5 Series. Though the do-it-yourself BMW owner will
find this manual indispensable as a source of detailed maintenance and repair
information, the BMW owner who has no intention of working on his or her car will
find that reading and owning this manual will make it possible to discuss repairs
more intelligently with a professional technician.
Lemon-Aid New Cars and Trucks 2012 Phil Edmonston 2011-01-01 Phil Edmonston,
Canada's automotive "Dr. Phil," pulls no punches. He says there's never been a
better time to buy a new car or truck, thanks to a stronger Canadian dollar and an
auto industry offering reduced prices, more cash rebates, low financing rates,
bargain leases, and free auto maintenance programs. In this all-new guide he says:
Audis are beautiful to behold but hell to own (biodegradable transmissions,
"rodent snack" wiring, and mind-boggling depreciationMany 2011-12 automobiles have
"chin-to-chest head restraints, blinding dash reflections, and dash gauges that
can't be seen in sunlight, not to mention painful wind-tunnel roar if the rear
2009-hyundai-azera-manual

windows are opened while underwayEthanol and hybrid fuel-saving claims have more
in common with Harry Potter than the Society of Automotive EngineersGM's 2012 Volt
electric car is a mixture of hype and hypocrisy from the car company that "killed"
its own electric car more than a decade agoYou can save $2,000 by cutting freight
fees and "administrative" chargesDiesel annual urea fill-up scams cancost you
$300, including an $80 "handling" charge for $25 worth of ureaLemon-Aid's 2011-12
Endangered Species List: the Chinese Volvo, the Indian Jaguar and Land Rover, the
Mercedes-Benz Smart Car, Mitsubishi, and Suzuki
Manual on Classification of Motor Vehicle Traffic Accidents American National
Standard 2007-08-02 The primary purpose of the Manual of Classification of Motor
Vehicle Traffic Accidents is to promote uniformity and comparability of motor
vehicle traffic accident statistics now being developed in Federal, state and
local jurisdictions. This manual is divided into two sections, one containing
definitions and one containing classification instructions.
Mmucc Guideline National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 2013-09-21 MMUCC s
a guideline that presents a model minimum set of uniform variables or data
elements for describing a motor vehicle traffic crash. The use of MMUCC data
elements will generate data that can be employed to make more informed decisions
which will lead to improvements in safety and at the national, State and local
levels.
Automotive Electricity and Electronics Jones 2017-05-23 Suitable for students with
no experience in electricity and electronics, this volume in the CDX Master
Automotive Technician Series introduces students to the basic skills and tools
they need to perform electrical diagnosis in the shop. Utilizing a “strategy-based
diagnostics” approach, this book helps students master technical trouble-shooting
in order to properly resolve the customer concern on the first attempt.
National Automotive Sampling System, Crashworthiness Data System 1993
2019: A 2019 Bold Themed 365 Daily - 52 Week Journal Planner Notebook. Jaz Books
2018-09-09 Make 2019 your best year by planning ahead! This personal planner diary
is your must-have organizer for all your daily tasks, appointments and events.
Each of the cute daily spreads starts from January to December and includes plenty
of space to write your daily schedule as well as a to-do list, priorities and
notes. Use this daily organizer in your offices, schools, classes, homes and more
to get yourself organized and ready for a new day. A well planned day makes a
better organized life ready to achieve more goals so what are you waiting for?
Makes a great gift idea for moms, planners, colleagues, teachers, students,
friends and family. PRODUCT DETAILS: Yearly calendar overview Daily pages to
record tasks, appointments and notes Dimensions: 8" x 10" (20.32cm x 25.4cm)
Premium matte finish soft cover and perfect bound glued spine. Printed on high
quality 60# interior stock
Build Your Own Electric Vehicle Seth Leitman 2008-07-31 Go Green-Go Electric!
Faster, Cheaper, More Reliable While Saving Energy and the Environment “Empowering
people with the tools to convert their own vehicles provides an immediate path
away from petroleum dependence and should be part of the solutions portfolio.” –
Chelsea Sexton, Co-founder, Plug In America and featured in Who Killed the
Electric Car? “Create a superior driving experience, strengthen America, and
restore the planet’s ecosystems...that’s the promise of this book and it’s well
worth a read!” – Josh Dorfman, Founder & CEO – Vivavi, Modern Green Furniture
Store; Author, The Lazy Environmentalist: Your Guide to Easy, Stylish, Green
Living. This new, updated edition of Build Your Own Electric Vehicle contains
everything that made the first edition so popular while adding all the
technological advances and new parts that are readily available on the market
today. Build Your Own Electric Vehicle gets on the expressway to a green,
ecologically sound, cost-effective way that even can look cool, too! This
comprehensive how-to goes through the process of transforming an internal
combustion engine vehicle to electric or even building an EV from scratch for as
much or even cheaper than purchasing a traditional car. The book describes each
component in detail---motor, battery, controller, charger, and chassis---and
provides step-by-step instructions on how to put them all together. Build Your Own
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Electric Vehicle, Second Edition, covers: EV vs. Combustible Engine Overview
Environmental and Energy Savings EV Evolution since the First Electric Car Current
Purchase and Conversion Costs Chassis and Design Today's Best Motors Battery
Discharging/Charging Styles Electrical Systems Licensing and Insurance Issues
Driving Maintenance Related Clubs and Associations Additional Resources
Lemon-Aid New Cars and Trucks 2010 Phil Edmonston 2009-11-30 As U.S. and Canadian
automakers and dealers face bankruptcy and/or unprecedented downsizing, Lemon-Aid
guides steer the confused and anxious buyer through the economic meltdown unlike
any other car and truck books on the market. Phil Edmonston, Canada’s automotive
“Dr. Phil” for more than 35 years, pulls no punches. This compendium of everything
that’s new in cars and trucks is packed with feedback from Canadian drivers,
insider tips, internal service bulletins, and confidential memos to help the
consumer select what’s safe, reliable, and fuel-frugal. Know all about profit
margins, rebates, and safety defects. And when things go wrong, fight back! LemonAid’s complaint tactics, sample letters, Internet gripe sites, and winning
jurisprudence will get you attention — and a refund!
How to Rebuild & Modify GM Turbo 400 Transmissions Cliff Ruggles 2011 Enthusiasts
have embraced the GM Turbo 400 automatics for years, and the popularity of these
transmissions is not slowing down. Ruggles walks through the step-by-step rebuild
and performance upgrade procedures in a series of full-color photos.
The Zona Nathan L. Yocum 2012-02 It started with the Storms.The world got too hot
too fast. The weather wrecked Hell on man's shiny, pretty civilization. With the
heat and wet came bugs, with bugs came new diseases, and man's numbers and sanity
dwindled.The survivors reformed governments like petty shadows of the world's old
empires. They sought answers and justifications, they sought redemption for what
they perceived as man's holy smiting.Welcome to the Arizona Reformed Theocracy,
otherwise called The Zona.Here the Church rules with power absolute. The laws are
simple, all sin is punished swiftly. Preachers enforce the Church's words like old
West lawmen.But what happens when a Preacher refuses to kill? What happens when
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men of honor take a stand against their rulers?
Smarter Faster Better Charles Duhigg 2016-03-08 From the bestselling author of The
Power of Habit comes a fascinating new book exploring the science of productivity,
and why, in today's world, managing how you think--rather than what you think
about--can transform your life. Productivity, recent studies suggest, isn't always
about driving ourselves harder, working faster and pushing ourselves toward
greater "efficiency." Rather, real productivity relies on managing how we think,
identify goals, construct teams and make decisions. The most productive people,
companies and organizations don't merely act differently--they envision the world
and their choices in profoundly different ways. This book explores eight concepts
that are critical to increasing productivity. It takes you into the cockpit of two
passenger jets (one crashes) to understand the importance of constructing mental
models--telling yourself stories about yourself in order to subconsciously focus
on what really matters. It introduces us to basic training in the U.S. Marine
Corps, where the internal locus of control is exploited to increase selfmotivation. It chronicles the outbreak of Israel's Yom Kippur War to examine
cognitive closure--a dangerous trap that stems from our natural desire to feel
productive and check every last thing off our to-do lists, causing us to miss
obvious risks and bigger opportunities. It uses a high-achieving public school in
Cincinnati to illuminate the concept of disfluency, which holds that we learn
faster and more deeply when we make the data harder to absorb. It shows how the
principles of lean manufacturing--in which decision-making power is pushed to the
lowest levels of the hierarchy--allowed the FBI to produce a software system that
had eluded them for years. It explores how Disney made Frozen into a record
success by encouraging tension among animation teams--a version of what biologists
refer to as the Intermediate Disturbance Hypothesis, which posits that nature is
most creative when crises occur. With the combination of relentless curiosity,
deep reporting and rich storytelling that defined The Power of Habit, Charles
Duhigg takes readers from neurology laboratories to Google's brainstorming
sessions and illustrates how we can all increase productivity in our lives.
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